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James Russell

From: Michael Pocalyko <mike@specinv.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 2:34 PM
To: James Russell
Cc: Ellen Cole
Subject: Fw: Contract Renewal

Mr. Russell, please see below.  The response below was sent on July 5, as indicated in my last e-mail replying 
to you today.  
 
Again with thanks.  Please acknowledge receipt by return e-mail. 
 
  

Michael Pocalyko 
CEO 
D  703.674.0501 
M 703.980.6533 
mike@specinv.com 

  
  
 

From: Michael Pocalyko 
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 1:38 PM 
To: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> 
Cc: Ellen Cole <ellen@specinv.com>; Barbara Pocalyko <barbara@specinv.com> 
Subject: RE: Contract Renewal  
  
Mr. Russell, 
  
Thank you for your e-mail.  For Special Investigations Limited Company, I affirm renewal of our contract for another year 
under the same terms, conditions, and pricing, effective as of the renewal date of July 9, 2022.  We are grateful for the 
opportunity to serve George Mason University. 
  
I have included my contact information and Ms. Cole’s below.  For reference, our website is hyperlinked in the logo. 
  
I would appreciate acknowledgement of this e-mail, to confirm receipt, for our records. 
  
Please call or write at any time. 
  
With respect and regards, Michael Pocalyko 
  

Michael Pocalyko 
CEO SI 
D  703.674.0501 
M 703.980.6533 
mike@specinv.com 
  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been mov ed,  
renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and  
location.
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Ellen Cole 
Managing Director SI 
D  703.674.0503 
M 703.598.8233 
ellen@specinv.com 
  

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 4:41 PM 
To: Michael Pocalyko <mike@specinv.com> 
Subject: Contract Renewal 
  
Hello: 
  
As you are probably aware our contract GMU-1572-19-04 will expire on July 9, 2022. At this time we would like to renew 
for another year under the same terms, conditions and pricing. If you agree please respond in the affirmative. No further 
paperwork will be required. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
James F Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  


